Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

9/12/2017 12:11:47 PM

FW: Thanks for Saturdays meeting

Thoughts?

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Phillips, Randy K [mailto:PhillipsRK@scdot.org]
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 7:08 AM

To: Lt. Governor's Office

Subject: Thanks for Saturdays meeting

Dear Lieutenant Governor Bryant,

Thank you for your visit to the American Legion for the Berkeley County Republican breakfast. It was informative and
refreshing to actually have someone to express our thoughts and feelings to.

Straight up, I’'m the FSU fan at the juice bar.
One of my questions was on the letter sent by the Governor to the Joint Committee on Pension Review.

I would like to send you the response by the SCEA. This is an important issue for me and thousands others.
Please read and look into this for us.

Letter from SCSEA to Governor Henry McMaster

Many thanks,

Randy K Phillips

12 Middlesex Ave.
Goose Creek, SC
084547645 voter reg#

A Gov't That can Give you All you want Can take All you Have.


mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jf3-6CQEZo5bsb-nERTsrP4lKLN3k8_wrqtYqBO_TAa3SRQc-tFh_yGeWjN20wtg5z9jfdhjLPR8zpGxMzg9rGYezDQLhgKsDLgocnNsHI24vanLhHu-ZdXdIYQRu6ge2ojmRTEgee-doC4t-sib4omvBlIjVr20y1PpRzY2Icy1JOoB4dL1O_RB8nj2tx989zgHDKKtOnnhaMy1m3vWLAJSeVcxHG8sYDqWtTVxzJqg_4SXf6X7db3G3EP2n_Ys&c=nkfZ2Ey7Q_SNdxpv6GBr1NQk9rE01exCpyy7ql4teEZMNIuZWns18w==&ch=hF-59bwy0lgZW0WMUBmL1QLSsHsBPempqABu7SYunEFIEaU0glAuLQ==

